
 

 

MULTI-PARTY FRAMEWORK AGREEMENT FOR ROAD MARKINGS 

 

The Local Government Operational Procurement Centre (LGOPC) has published a new Request For 

Tender (RFT) on eTenders to establish a Multi-Party Framework Agreement for Road Markings. 

When established, Public Service Bodies (including all local authorities) will run Supplementary 

Request for Tenders (mini-competitions) with the Economic Operators admitted to the Framework 

Agreement in their area. 

To access the Framework Agreement tender documents, please ensure you register on the Office of 

Government Procurement website www.etenders.gov.ie and search for this tender using the System 

Id number shown in the Table below. 

All Applications for admittance to this Framework Agreement must be completed electronically on 

www.etenders.gov.ie.  

Should you wish to learn more about this Framework Agreement, please contact the LGOPC Helpdesk 

at 066 718 3734 or by email at eproc@kerrycoco.ie. 
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